
 

 

 

April 25, 2024 

Tom Cole 

Chair, House Appropriations Committee 

H-307 The Capitol 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Rosa DeLauro 

Ranking Member, House Appropriations Committee 

1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

I am requesting funding for the East Avenue Wastewater Trunk Line Replacement and Reroute 

in Fiscal Year 2025.  

The entity to receive funding for this project is The City of Marble Falls located at 800 3rd Street, 

Marble Falls, TX. The funding would be used to move the wastewater trunk line away from the 

bank of the lake, thereby removing the aged line from service. It also includes re-routing the 

residential sewer connections to the new line and any associated street repairs due to 

construction.   

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by Title 

VI of the Clean Water Act, 33 U.S.C 1381 et seq.  

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

Sincerely, 

 

John R. Carter 

Member of Congress 


